
SITCPLA easyJet INFORMA 
01.03.21 

 
 

Dear colleagues, 

After the end of operations last summer we are once again resuming the flying program in April. 

As you already know there will be 1 aircraft per base operating in April, we are still awaiting for 

further news regarding the upcoming months. 

At this initial stage, the airline is looking for availability for crew to return to work, in other words, 

for volunteers to start flying. 

Check your EZY mail inbox during the next few days for instructions on how to proceed. 

Further steps and criteria’s of reincorporation are still to be formally agreed upon but please 

remember that in this matter is the airlines final word that counts regardless of our 

recommendations or pleas. 

We can advance you that we all have pre agreed   that in case of NOT having enough volunteers, 

the last crew to reincorporate should be those who have been granted the transfer to AGP, 

something we hope all of you find sensible as many of our colleagues will probably be already 

outside of BCN or PMI. 

Still, if you are going to AGP, and wish to volunteer you are entitled to do so and will have the 

same conditions as everyone. 

As news develop or further agreements are reached we will inform you. 

As always, if you have any doubts or queries please feel free to contact us at any time. 

 

Keep safe. 

Your Union Reps.  

 


